
 

 
 
February 28, 2023 
 
 
Dear Friends, 
  
Early Wednesday morning, Joyce will drive me to Harrisburg International Airport for a 30 + 
hour trip to Uganda. The trip will include important times of ministry planning, curriculum and 
video production, as well as travel to the Kenya border area for a pastor’s seminar in Uganda’s 
Kapchorwa and Bukwo region. The attached update gives the trip’s schedule. Please keep us 
both in your prayers over the next few weeks. 
  
Speaking of prayer, I have the great privilege of preaching on the subject at Kampala Baptist 
Church. My assigned sermon text is Ephesians 1:15-23, which is one of five major Ephesian 
sections where Paul offers insight for the practice of personal and corporate prayer. It’s no 
mistake that after meditating on the amazing work of God on behalf of his people (1:3-14), his 
prayer springs from a position of gratitude.  He writes, “I have not stopped giving thanks for you, 
remembering you in my prayers.” 
  
Gratitude is something that is often missing in today’s world. For the Christ follower, gratitude 
acts as a springboard to appreciate God’s grace at life’s every turn. For Joyce and me, your 
partnership and prayer support often come to mind. We can’t stop giving thanks to the Lord for 
the way you are standing with all that God is doing in Uganda and beyond.  As we remember 
each of you, our prayer is that the reality of Ephesians 1:15-23 will be part of your life and ours 
this week. So, check it out and see how we are praying for you. 
  
Along with our Ugandan partners, we send our love and thanks for your ongoing partnership.   
  
With grateful hearts, 
  
Dave and Joyce 
  
Partnerships for Training Pastors 
Mechanicsburg, PA 
  
If you no longer desire to receive updates from Partnerships for Training Pastors, please send 
your request to dave@partnershipsfortraining.org. 
  
  
 
 


